Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent: Friday, January 24, 2020 12:39 PM

To: '‘Records _Access'

Subject: Supplementing FOIL Request #2625 -- the Executive Chamber's 2004, 2007, 2010, 2013,

and 2016 "independent control audits” by Toski & Co, CPAs, PC, now known as EFPR
Group, CPAs, PLLC
Attachments: 10-7-19-foil-gov-dob-audit-exec-law-953.pdf; 5-6-19-Itr-from-efpr.pdf

TO: lJillian Kringle/Acting FOIL Counsel/Records Access Officer to Governor Andrew Cuomo

It would appear from your January 13, 2020 extension letter — and from the November 13, 2019 and December 11, 2019
extension letters of your predecessor — that you need some help in furnishing me with the Executive Chamber’s
“independent audits”, requested by my attached October 7, 2019 FOIL/records request (#2625). Therefore, | am

attaching a May 6, 2019 letter from EFPR Group, CPAs, PLLC, signed by Douglas Zimmerman, CPA, reflecting that that
firm (previously known as Toski & Co., CPAs, P.C.) conducted “independent control audits” for the Executive Chamber in

“2004, 2007, 2010, 2013 and 2016".

Pursuant to Public Officers Law Article VI (Freedom of Information Law [FOIL]), this is to request pdfs of those five
“independent control audits” — and of the records pertaining thereto, as sought by my October 7, 2019 FOIL/records
request — plus the requested “most recent” such audit, presumably in 2019, and the requested records pertaining
thereto.

Pursuant to Public Officers Law §89.3, your response is required “within five business days” of your receipt of this
request.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
www.judgewatch.org

914-421-1200
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From: Records _Access <Records. Access@exec.ny.gov>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 4:47 PM

To: 'elena@judgewatch.org' <elena@judgewatch.org>

Subject: FOIL Request

Dear Elena Sassower,

Please see the attached correspondence in relation to your Freedom of Information Law (“FOIL”) request.

Regards,

Suzi Corellis
Assistant to the Records Officer



